






From: Mayor of London
To: @weforum.org
Subject: RE: MGLA170919-2661 - World Economic Forum Sustainable Development Impact Summit
Date: 23 December 2021 15:11:57
Attachments: 170919-2661.pdf

Dear Mr Brende,

Please see attached letter from the Mayor of London, Sadiq Khan, in response to your invitation to
the World Economic Forum Sustainable Development Impact Summit, which took place in
September.

Yours sincerely,

Mayor's Office
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City Hall, The Queen’s Walk, London, SE1 2AA ♦ mayor@london.gov.uk ♦ london.gov.uk ♦ 020 7983 4000 
 

 
 
 
Dear Klaus, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence setting out the details of the World Economic Forum’s new  
Global Future Council on Systemic Inequalities and Social Cohesion. This is a very timely and 
worthwhile initiative. The pandemic has indeed not only been exposing inequalities but massively 
worsening them too. It is therefore extremely important that the way we respond to these 
challenges ensures that no one is being left behind in recovery.   
 
While I am grateful for being invited to join the Council, my schedule is particularly busy over the 
coming months. I am therefore delighted that you have accepted my Deputy Mayor for Social 
Integration, Social Mobility and Community Engagement, Debbie Weekes-Bernard, to represent 
me. Her knowledge of the subject matter and wealth of experience will make a great contribution 
to this Council. 
 

Thank you again.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sadiq Khan 
Mayor of London                     
 

 

 

 

 

Klaus Schwab 
Founder and Executive Chairman 
World Economic Forum  
  
 

Our ref: MGLA040920-3173 
 
 
Date: 6 October 2020 







 
 
 
 
 
Launching a Global Platform for Scaling Reuse 
 
Date and Time: Tuesday, 18 January 2022, 15:00-16:00 
 
Affiliate Session, World Economic Forum Annual Meeting 2022 
 
Location: Ice Village, Dome C 
 
Number of participants: 30 
 
Format: Private (Chatham House Rule) 
 
 
Session description 
 
With only 9% of global plastic waste being recycled, managing waste once it's generated is 
not nearly enough. How can we scale waste prevention solutions focused on reuse? UNEP, 
WWF and the World Economic Forum are partnering with stakeholders around the world to 
create a one-stop-shop Reuse Portal designed to provide innovators, large and small 
businesses, policy makers, activists, experts, consumers and citizens with practical, action-
oriented tools and networks to scale reuse solutions. 
 
Session objectives 
 

• Stakeholders better understand and are inspired to join a global community 
committed to advancing reuse solutions 

• Leading reuse practitioners and champions are mobilized to collaborate with and 
contribute to the development of a global Reuse Portal ahead of its official launch 
during 2022 

  
 
High-level session structure (with invited/confirmed speakers) 
 

1. Welcome and opening remarks (3 min) 

• Marco Lambertini, Director-General, WWF International 

 
2. Moderator’s introductory remarks (3 min) 

• Andrew Steer, President & CEO, Bezos Earth Fund  

 
3. Reuse Portal video teaser (2 min) 

 



4. Opening panel – Painting the vision for a global reuse platform (10 min) 
• Marco Lambertini, Director-General, WWF International 

• Inger Andersen, Executive Director, UN Environment Programme 

• Børge Brende, President, World Economic Forum 
 

5. Stakeholder panel - Diverse perspectives on collective action for reuse (15 min) 

• Geordin Hill-Lewis, Mayor of Cape Town 

• Sadiq Khan, Mayor of London 

• Mark Schneider, CEO, Nestlé 

• Judith McKenna, President and Chief Executive Officer, Walmart 
International 

• Joshua Amponsem, Founder, Green Africa Youth Organization 

 
6. Q&A and moderated plenary discussion (20 min) 

 
7. Final reflections (3 min) 

• Jennifer Morgan, Executive Director, Greenpeace  

 
8. Conclusions and call to action (4 min) 

• TBD  
 

 
 

 





prepare for the session.
 
Thank you and best regards,
 

 

Head, Plastic Waste + Business
World Wildlife Fund
1250 24th Street NW
Washington, DC 20037-1193
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